From:
To: Council@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Thank you

Wednesday, June 12, 2024 8:58:55 AM

C50.
Communication
CW(2) – June 18, 2024

Item No. 23

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

Thank you for caring about the safety of the minorities in your jurisdiction.

Thank you for acting to protect your Jewish residents by action in council.

Led by your mayor you are a shining example for other politicians on how to act decisively to protect the besieged minorities in the community.

A heartfelt thanks for your actions. Heather Shapero.

Sent from my iPhone

Date: